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RESIDNSE
MCI Shirley

P.0. Box 1218
Shirley, MA 01464

- {
Dear Mr. Muise:

I am in receipt of your correspondence dated April 13, 2012 alleging staff misconduct.

Your concerns have been conveyed to Mental Health Management and they will address this
with Dr. Walker.

I trust this addresses your concerns.

Sincerely,

ol *"”Pf/

Kelly A. Ryan
Superintendent

KAR/]g

ces file

“Accredited by the Commission on Accreditation for Corrections”



WRSSACHUSETTS

The Commonwealth of Massachusetts

&\ :
S=—— Executive Office of Public Safety and Security 3 2
=M= : G %*a ¢
=" Department of Correction 5
5 MCI-Shirley |
: P. 0. Box 1218
Pevil i Pkl ' Shirley, Massachusetts 01464 T —
Governor (9?3} 425_434 l ! Fﬂ?{ {9?8) 5 1 4—6601 Comrussioner .
Peter A. Pepe, Jr.

Timothy P. Murray

WKL i ss. gavidac
Katherine A. Chmiel
Deputy Commissioners

Lieutenant Governor
Paul L. DiPaclo

Mary El

zabeth Heffernan

Acting Deputy Commissioner

(21/ ﬂ‘ Kelly A. Ryan
- Superintendent

Secretary
April 20, 2012 Jﬂ/,-//

o UL SUON

Timothy Muise WGG927
MCI-Shirley/ E-2

P.O. Box 1218

Shirey, MA 01464

Dear Mr. Muise:

Superintendent Kelly A. Ryan is in receipt of your correspondence dated April 17, 2012 regarding ihe
closing of the Programs Building on evenings when religious services are scheduled.

Although | understand your frustration of frequent closing and relocation of programming we are working on

" aschedule modification which would assist in alleviating the closing of program space. We are, however,

unable to predict emergency situations and decisions must be made on an as needed basis to effectively
operate the facility. :

Sincerely,

Christine Brockelman
Director of Treatment

cC: Kelly A. Ryan, Superintendent
Karen DiNarde, Deputy Superintendent
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